
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Only one more week of this term to go and I can’t believe how time has flown by since 
September.  Class 1 have started really getting into the Christmas spirit this week, with the 
Santa’s workshop role play area and lots of hard work going into the Jack Frost display in 
their classroom.   
 
As you will know, since September, Class 2 have been doing PE sessions with Arsenal Soccer 
School, and this term the focus has been gymnastics.  The children have learned the five 
main gymnastic shapes and have developed sequences using rolls, jumps and balances.  
There is now a display showing some of what they have learned on the board just outside 
classroom 2, please do come and have a look next time you are in school.  

 

   
 
We have much to look forward to next week, starting with the Christmas performance on 
Monday night at Branoc Hall.  The children have worked extremely hard to learn their parts 
and the staff have also been toiling away behind the scenes in order to get everything 
ready, so I hope you all really enjoy the performance.  Also next week we have the 
children’s Christmas dinner on Wednesday and carols in Class 1 on Friday. Family and 
friends are welcome to come along to sing carols with us from 2.30pm on Friday, which will 
be a lovely way for us to finish this term. I do hope some of you can make it.   
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 

 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
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Menu Change - Reminder 
There will be a change to the menu on Thursday 18th December when hot 
dogs/vegetarian hot dogs will be served. The jacket potato option will also be 
available.  
 
Clubs next week 
Next week will be the last Netball and Construction clubs until after February half 
term.   
 
Christmas Performance Monday 15th December 
This will take place on Monday night at 6pm at the Village Hall.  Please bring the 
children to the Village Hall by 5.30pm so that they can get into their costumes in 
plenty of time.  
 
Children’s Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 17th December 
The children’s Christmas lunch is taking place on Wednesday next week so there is 
no need to order school meals or bring a packed lunch on this day. Children are 
invited to come to school wearing non-uniform.  
 
Carol Singing Friday 19th December 
We will be singing carols from 2.30pm in Class 1.  Family and friends are welcome, 
please do come along and get into the Christmas spirit.  
 

Key Dates:  
 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Wednesday and Thursday next week.  

Friday 12th December Donkey Sanctuary Candlelight Nativity, 5pm 

Monday 15th December Christmas Performance (further details below) 

Wednesday 17th December Children’s Christmas Dinner in Branoc Hall 

 Last netball and construction club until February 

Thursday 18th December Christmas Party, afternoon 

Friday 19th December Carol singing in Classroom 1 at 2.30pm.  All 
welcome 

Tuesday 6th January First day back after Christmas 

Friday 30th and Saturday 
31st January 

Branscombe Players Pantomime, Branoc Hall, 
7.30pm 

Questions for the week 

Class 1: What is your favourite Christmas song? Do you know all the words? 
 

Class 2: How has Christmas changed over the past 100 years? 

 


